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DATE: January 24, 2025 

RE: Depot Closure – Elk Point Universal Bottle Depot 

 

Effective immediately, Elk Point Universal Bottle Depot has ceased operations as the Depot no longer 
holds a valid permit to operate.  
 
The Beverage Container Management Board (BCMB) is committed to ensuring reliable consistent, and 
accessible beverage container recycling service for all Albertans. To address this, the BCMB will be 
seeking approval to initiate a Request for Applications (RFA) process to site a new bottle depot in the Elk 
Point area.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact the BCMB at (780) 424-3193 or email at 
info@bcmb.ab.ca. 


